
December 1, 2015                    District Newsletter 

It’s Great to Be a Wildcat! 
 

Wildcats’ three key words: 
RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY, and SAFETY!!!!! 

The Latest BUZZ from Mrs. B 
 

 
Did you know that Winter 

Break runs from December 
21st—January 4th? 

 
Parents, please be aware that there is not 
an early dismissal on Wednesday, 
December  16th.  
 
Winter Concerts  
Junior High Concert---December 9th  

Chorus at  6 p 
Band at 7 p 

K-2nd Grade—December 18th at 9 a 
3rd-5th Grade--December 18th at 12:45 p 

.  
JFK News 
 
Please be aware of the following items: 

• December 2nd,  9th,  and 18th are  
2 pm  dismissals 

• December 2nd is 8th grade testing 
for Hall HS (practice tests are on 
the www.sv99.org website) 

• December 10th is Fall Sports 
Pictures beginning at 8:30 am 

• December 2nd is a special 7/8th 
Grade Boys Basketball game 
against Ladd at Hall HS—6 pm 

• 1st semester ends on January 22nd  
• 2nd semester Kindergarten milk 

and Bus fees are due on January 
14th.   

• Please check your child’s 
account on TeacherEase to see 
grades, discipline and fees. 

 
Way to Go Wildcat Warriors! 

 
Each month, staff members choose 
students as Wildcat Warriors.  Please 
make sure you share your pride with any 
of our Wildcat Warriors!  Our 
counselors, Mrs. McDonald and Ms. 
Larson are working with this program. 
 

 
A BIG Thank you to the staff, students 
and parents that made Family Reading 
Night such a success!!!!!   
 
The Faculty and Staff of SVCCSD 99 

wish you a  safe and Wonderful 
Holiday! 

 
 

 


